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DR. ROBERT (BOB) HODDER 

March 27, 2017, Toronto, Ontario: The board of the APGO Education Foundation (“the 
Foundation”) is saddened to announce the passing of our friend and Foundation board member 
Dr. Robert (Bob) Hodder on March 26, 2017, peacefully, in his sleep. Bob had a long and 
distinguished career as a geoscience educator, most recently as Professor Emeritus, since 1993, 
at Western University.  
 
Bob has been a valued member of the Foundation board since 2014. He was instrumental in the 
creation of the Foundation scholarships and bursaries. His knowledge, insight, sense of humor, 
and friendship will be greatly missed. Thank you for all your years of support, Bob. 
 

 
 

Dr. Robert (Bob) Hodder 
1932 – 2017  

 
In honour of Bob, the Foundation is establishing the annual Dr. Robert Hodder Memorial 
Scholarship. The Foundation is seeking financial support for the Scholarship which will be 
awarded to a dedicated and outstanding 3rd year geoscience degree student at an Ontario 
university. Donations may be made at https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/apgo-education-
foundation/ or by clicking on the link below. Please enter Dr. Hodder Memorial Scholarship in 
the “Include a Message for this Charity” box. 
 

 
 
 
ABOUT THE APGO EDUCATION FOUNDATION 
 
The APGO Education Foundation (“Ed Fdn”) is a registered charitable organization under the 
Canada Not-for-profit Corporations Act, registration number 84604 5052 RR0001.  The purpose 
of the charity is to advance the education of the public in the area of geoscience by: 

1. Providing scholarships to post-secondary students for the study of geoscience in a 
degree program; 
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2. Providing bursaries to immigrants to Canada who are internationally-trained geoscientists 
and have demonstrated financial need for completion of licensure procedures for 
registration as a professional geoscientist in Ontario; and 

3. Holding lectures, presentations, and conferences on geoscience to enhance the 
knowledge of the general public. 
 

For further information  

Please see our website at www.apgoedfoundation.ca 
To Donate - https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/apgo-education-foundation/   
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